
From: Ortiz-Rodriguez, Marian 
Sent: Tuesday, May 5, 2020 10:46 PM 
To: @bmrn.com 
Subject: BLA 125720/0 -- Pre-License Inspection Records Request  
 
Dear Mr. Baffi: 
 
Please find the attached communication (cover letter and records request) that includes 
a list of records requested in advance of the pre-license inspection tentatively scheduled 
to take place on .   
 

 
Please confirm that you have received this email communication. You may contact if 
you have any questions.  
   
Sincerely, 
 
Marian 
  
Marian Ortiz-Rodriguez 
Regulatory Project Manager 
Division of Manufacturing and Product Quality 
Office of Compliance and Biologics Quality  
Center for Biologics Evaluation and Research  
U.S. Food and Drug Administration 
Tel: 240-402-9784 
marian.ortiz-rodriguez@fda.hhs.gov  
  
THIS MESSAGE IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE PARTY TO WHOM IT IS ADDRESSED, AND MAY CONTAIN 
INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL AND PROTECTED FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER LAW.  If you are not 
the addressee, or a person authorized to deliver the document to addressee, you are hereby notified that any review, disclosure, 
dissemination, copying or other action based on the content of this communication is not authorized.  If you received this document 
in error, please immediately notify the sender by e-mail or phone. 
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